
July 21, 2018   

The Kentucky Arts Council, the state arts 
agency, provides operating support to 
the Pride of Kentucky Chorus with state 
tax dollars and federal funding from the 
National Endowment for the Arts.   

The A Cappella Festival of Kentuckiana is proudly sponsored by: 

The Pride of Kentucky Chorus (Sweet Adelines International)  
 

More information and registration are available at www.acappellakentuckiana.com 
Contact us anytime by email at acappellakentuckiana@gmail.com 
Check us out on Facebook at facebook.com/acappellakentuckiana 

Holy Trinity Clifton Campus, Louisville, Kentucky 

For Teens Who Love To Sing! 
   

Learn to sing a cappella harmony! 
Enhance performance skills! 

Have a blast with other young singers! 
 

For singers between the ages of 13 and 19 
and for past participants 

This event is made possible,  
in part, by the generous grant 
support of Sweet Adelines  
International. 


